
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

April 11, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter certifies that _____________________________________________________________________ 

has applied to be a volunteer in the position of _____________________________________________ for the 

2023 baseball season with North Regina Little League.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dean McQueen 

President – North Regina Little League 


